


Customers are 
limited to one 
visit per week 

Only 1 person per 
household can 
be a member 

Priority will be 
given to people 

within the 
Poulton area 

All customers 
must register on 

entry 

Morecambe Pantry 
reserves the right to 
revoke membership 

after four 
consecutive  

non-payments 

Customers are 
required to 

observe safety 
instructions whilst 
on the premises 


